
 

  

Our first alumni! 

Check out our school website where 

you can find the first video for our 

Abbey Hey Alumni…it’s someone you 

all know very well! 
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Celebrations! 

 This week some of our year 6 pupils attended 

StorySlam.  They worked with the author Isobel 

Thomas, and Evie (Year 6) competed in the 

Northern Regional Grand Final.  The competition 

was tough this year and Evie was amazing!  She 

performed her story with confidence and flair.  

Unfortunately, she did not win a prize, but we 

are very proud of how Evie and her classmates 

represented Abbey Hey Primary. 
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 On Wednesday The 

Abbey Hey Choir 

attended the Young 

Voices concert at the 

AO arena in Manchester. 

We were part of the 

largest children’s choir, 

singing alongside 8000 

children from across the 

North West.  Everyone 

had a great time and 

represented Abbey hey 

Primary beautifully. 

 

 



 

  

Votes for Schools. 
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